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People With Disabilities WA (PWdWA) is pleased to welcome the release of the roadmap for the implementation of the Disability Royal Commission recommendations by the Hon. Don Punch MLA, Minister for Disability Services. As a key stakeholder, PWdWA is committed to engaging actively in this process to ensure the delivery of meaningful and impactful outcomes for people with disabilities across Western Australia.
The roadmap outlines critical steps towards enhancing the lives of individuals with disabilities, particularly in the areas of employment, community supports, and housing. PWdWA recognises the importance of these areas in fostering independence, inclusion, and quality of life for people with disabilities.
Key Aspects of the Roadmap:
- **Employment**: The roadmap emphasizes the creation of inclusive employment practices and support systems. PWdWA looks forward to collaborating with government and industry partners to ensure accessible workplaces that empower individuals to achieve their career aspirations.
- **Community Supports**: Strengthening community support systems is essential for the well-being of people with disabilities. PWdWA will work closely with stakeholders to enhance the availability and quality of support services, enabling individuals to participate fully in their communities.
- **Housing**: Access to safe, affordable, and accessible housing is a fundamental right. The roadmap includes plans to develop housing solutions that meet the diverse needs of people with disabilities, promoting independence and dignity.
Minister Don Punch stated, "The WA Government is committed to implementing the recommendations of the Disability Royal Commission. This roadmap represents a significant step forward in addressing the systemic barriers faced by people with disabilities. We are dedicated to working in partnership with people with disabilities, their families, carers, and supporters to deliver these vital reforms."
PWdWA Interim CEO, Kat Johns, said, "We are encouraged by the government's commitment to actioning some key recommendations of the Disability Royal Commission, and we encourage the government to accept all recommendations in full. We are eager to collaborate with the WA government and all stakeholders to ensure these recommendations translate into real, positive changes in the lives of individuals with disabilities. Many of our full members, who are all people with living experience of disability, gave evidence as part of the Royal Commission process, and would like to see significant reform to address the long-standing barriers and abusive practices our community still face"
PWdWA invites all community members, partners, and stakeholders to join us in this important journey towards a more inclusive and equitable society.
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